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Dear Parents of 7-12 Science Students,  
  
The La Canada Unified School District has approved a laboratory donation for all             
7-12 students taking a science class. The purpose of this donation is to cover              
expendable laboratory supplies that are used by students during instruction.          
Donations are used to purchase live and preserved plant and animal study            
specimens, chemicals, and replacement equipment that become damaged during use          
by students, to name only a few.  
  
The requested 7​th and 8​th grade science donation is $15.00 per year. The requested              
9​th – 12​th grade science donation is $20.00 for ​each science class taken for the year.                
You may donate to the science lab class with cash or by writing a check to                
LCUSD-Science making sure to indicate on memo line the ​science teacher’s name​,            
the ​name of the class (7​th​, 8​th​, Chemistry, etc.), and ​your student’s name​. Please              
place the cash or check in an envelope with your student’s name on the outside and                
ask your student to give the envelope to his/her science teacher.  
  
Lab experimentation is a vital portion of our science curriculum and this donation is              
greatly appreciated. Thank you for helping to maintain our top caliber science            
program.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Jonathan Lyons 
Assistant Principal 
 
  
 

 


